
HISTORY of the 
BIRMINGHAM BRANCH 

In Birmingham in 1907, Mrs. 
John Miller was elected 
president of the newly 
organized Southern 
Association of College Women. 
Minutes from 1908 indicated 
that this local organization did 
not flourish immediately, and 
they state, “after a lapse of a 
year and a half the Southern 
Association of College Women 
was reorganized with Mrs. 
Miller reelected as President.” 

 

On April 1, 1921, the Southern 
Association of College Women 
merged with the Association of 
Collegiate Alumnae to form the 

American Association of 

University Women, a 
powerful network of change. 
Today, the Birmingham 
Branch reflects its mission in 
its public policy efforts, 

programs, community 
activism, and other initiatives. 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

AAUW Birmingham Branch 
 

Date: ______________________________ 

___ Ms. ___Mrs. ___ Mr. ___Dr.  

Name: __________________________ 

Gender: ______ F  _____ M 

Spouse: _________________________ 

Birthday: ________________________ 

Address: ________________________ 

________________________________ 

City:____________________________ 

State: _______________ Zip: _______ 

Phone: (_____)_____-________(home) 

              (_____) _ ___-________(work) 

              (______)_____-________(cell) 

              (_____) _____-________(fax) 

Email: _________________________ 

________________________________ 

Recruited By:  ____________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Please list your colleges/universities, 
majors, degrees, and years: 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

________________________________ 

 

 

 
Dues: 

National -  $59.00 
State -   15.00 
Branch -  13.00  

$87.00* 
 

 
 

Make check payable to AAUW 
and mail to: 

Dr. Eleanor Wright 
AAUW Finance Officer 

PO Box 550085 

Birmingham AL 35255-0085 

(205) 940-9559 

 

 

 

 http://birmingham-al.aauw.net/    

 
 
 
 
 

For membership information, contact Susan Barrow at 

sabarrow@att.net or 205/253-8667. 

tel:%28205%29%20940-9559
http://birmingham-al.aauw.net/
mailto:sabarrow@att.net

